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4 PURCHASE OF END OF LEASE VEHICLES (AN161-2007) 
 
The Committee is advised that the Chief Executive approved the purchase of 20 vehicles all of which 
had run full lease period, and were made available for sale.  The cost of purchase from the lease 
company totalled £88,340.  The vehicles were all well maintained and are in good order and will be 
able to provide a further year's service.  On completion of the further service period, the vehicles can 
be put to auction and all receipts will contribute towards the department's vehicle purchase budget for 
2008/09.  This option is the most cost effective for the department. 
 


